
Math/Stat	Department	Information	
Clare	Boothe	Luce	Scholars	program		

	
If	you	are:	

• A	sophomore	planning	to	apply	to	become	a	Class	of	2021	Clare	Boothe	Luce	
Scholar,	

• Intending	on	majoring	in	mathematics	or	statistics,	
• A	US	citizen,	and	
• Looking	for	potential	research	projects	for	summer	2019	through	the	math/stat	

department,	
	
Then	please	do	the	following:	

1. If	you	are	interested	in	doing	Mathematics	research:		
fill	out	a	SMALL	application	found	at		
http://math.williams.edu/small/application-information/	
	
If	you	are	interested	in	doing	Statistics	research:		
Talk	to	faculty	in	Statistics	to	learn	about	their	research	and	to	determine	whether	
they	are	taking	students	for	summer	2019.		

	
2. Fill	out	the	general	CBL	application	form	(see	CBL	webpage),	and	submit	to	Dawn	

Schoorlemmer	(ds10@williams.edu)	by	or	before	the	Feb.	8	deadline.	
	

3. Talk	to	Susan	Loepp	(sloepp@williams.edu)	if	you	have	questions.	
	
Remember,	you	may	apply	to	be	a	CBL	scholar	through	more	than	one	of	the	target	
departments,	so	please	read	the	materials	for	each	major/discipline	through	which	you	are	
planning	to	apply.	
	
Good	luck,	
Prof.	Susan	Loepp,	Math/Stat	department	
	 	
	


